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The month of August 
has just ended, that 
means that 2/3rd of 
2009 is behind us 
and we will soon be 
getting our cars 
ready to be put away 
for the winter. Since 
our last newsletter 
members of the 
AMC Club and the 
Illini Mets gathered 
on 7/11/09 at the 
Culvers in Downers 
Grove for dinner and 
Ice cream. The 
Potts, M. Hardy, 
Marge and I had our 
Mets there. As a side 
note the owner of 
this Culver’s is the 
gentlemen that 
previously owned my 
Met. He was really 
surprised to see it 
again. The antique 
auto show at the 
Illinois Railway 
museum on August 
2nd was our next 
outing .We joined the 
Nash Car club at the 
main entrance to the 
museum. So the first 
cars visitors to the 
museum were the 
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 Mets of Darren Wolf, 

John & Claudia 
Teschky, and Bob & 
Marge Greenlee. 
 This years Orphan 
Auto Picnic was held 
at the Kendall County 
Fair Grounds. The 
weather was just 
perfect and a total of 
9 Mets were on site. 
 For the month of 
September we have 
the Sandwich fair on 
Sunday the 13th. And 
on Sunday the 20th, 
we will have the End 
of Summer Picnic at 
our House. We will be 
bringing in Brown’s 
Chicken, Please bring 
a side dish or dessert 
and R.S.V.P. to let us 
know how many are 
coming. On Sunday 
October 4th, Gary and 
Rosie Bosselman will 
Host The Fall Color 
Tour and Apple run at 
their house. Hope to 
see many of you 
soon.   Bob G. 
                                                                   
 
 

 
Bob Greenlee, Pres. 
 
For any questions, contact 
Bob and Marge for any 
questions at 
rlgreenlee@wowway.com 
(Bob Greenlee) or 
margsmet@wowway.com 
(Marge Greenlee). Thanks! 
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  Trip to Culver’s in Downers Grove, IL 

    
 
 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

PAST EVENTS: A PHOTO ESSAY     BY BOB GREENLEE 
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Outing to the Illinois Railway Museum with The Nash Club 
 

      
 

Orphan Auto Picnic 
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Don’t forget to mark your calendars…. 
The Autumn Membership Meeting will be Sunday, November 8, 2009 at 1:00 p.m. 

at the Oakfield Family Restaurant 
27W229 Geneva Road 

Winfield, IL   
630-690-3303 

Please bring ideas for the Annual Holiday Party and if the weather is good, bring your Met! 
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2009 Calendar of Club Events 
 
Sunday, September 13, 2009 Sandwich Fair  
Sandwich, IL  (815) 786-2159 or http://www.sandwichfair.com/ 
 
Sunday, September 20, 2009 Greenlee’s End of Summer Picnic at 11:00 am to 3:00 pm 
Bob & Marge Greenlee, 819 E Bailey Road, Naperville, IL  (630) 369-1348 or rlgreenlee@wowway.com 
or margsmet@wowway.com 
Please bring a dish (side dish or dessert) – Chicken from Brown’s will be provided      
 
Sunday, October 4, 2009 Fall Color Tour and Apple Run at 10:00 am, SHARP 
Meet at Gary Bosselman’s Home, 6812 E Rockton Road, Roscoe, IL  (815) 389-9500 or gary@roscoe-
restoration.com 
 
Saturday, November 8, 2009 Membership Meeting at 1:00 pm 
Oakfield Family Restaurant, 27W229 Geneva Road, Winfield, IL  (630) 690-3303 
 
Holiday Party in January 2010 TBD at the Autumn Membership Meeting 
 
 
   
 

 
 

Professional Nash Metropolitan Maintenance, Repair, Restoration & Customization by Illini Mets Member Businesses 
 

Roscoe Restoration  The ‘Vair Shop   Mikes Met  
Met Repair, Restoration, Parts Met Repair, Restoration, Parts Met Parts & Custom Accessories

  
Gary Bosselman   Larry Claypool   Mike Potts 
(Past President, Illini Mets)  (Past Vice President, Illini Mets) (Vice President, Illini Mets) 
6812 E. Rockton Road  21403 S 80th Ave   2N754 Alma Ave 
Roscoe, IL 61073   Frankfort, IL 60423  Lombard, IL 60148 
815-389-9500   (815) 469-2936   (630) 620-5288 
815-389-9510 fax        
gary@roscoe-restoration.com larry@vairshop.com  POTTS2N754@comcast.net

                

  



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Nash Friends, 
 
Twenty years ago my lovely '57 Nash  
Metropolitan got away from me but I'm still on 
the hunt for another.  Where should I start  
looking?  I  don't mind if it's not in mint condition 
either.  I had to put some work into mine when I 
got her.  I live on the south side of Chicago. 
Thanks so much. 
Cheryl Lynn  (clynnbruce@mac.com) 
 
If anyone one knows of a Met for Sale, 
please contact Cheryl!  Thanks 
 

 

  BITS & PIECES 

It has been a busy summer 
for me at work and a lot has 
been changing there so I 
have been MIA to a lot of 
the Illini Met functions.  
Hopefully, it will slow down a 
bit at work now and then I 
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Illini Mets Officers 
& Contacts 

President 
Bob Greenlee 

819 E Bailey Rd 
Naperville, IL  60565 

(630) 369-1348 
rlgreenlee@wowway.com 

 
Vice President 

Mike Potts 
2N754 Alma Ave 

Lombard, IL  60148 
(630) 620-5288 

POTTS2N754@comcast.net 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Marge Greenlee 
819 E Bailey Rd 

Naperville, IL  60565 
(630) 369-1348 

margsmet@wowway.com 
 

Newsletter 
Emily Darak 

1723 N Oak Park Ave 
Chicago, IL  60707 

(773) 622-0388 
er_darak@sbcglobal.net 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

www.illinimets.org 
Webmaster 
Mark Hardy 

gnash@illinimets.org 

ILLINI METS 
Emily Darak 

er_darak@sbcglobal.net 
1723 N Oak Park Ave 
Chicago, IL  60707 

 

 
"Be i t  ever  so  humble . . ."  

 

COMPANY NAME 
STREET ADDRESS 
CITY, ST  22134 

Also for sale from Rhonda Gelstein’s creative mind 
are Vroomers.  Vroomers are slippers that look like 
Mets.  So you show your love of the Met by 
purchasing Vroomers and wear your Mets on your 
feet!   Go check out her website 
www.vroomersonline.com.  
 

    Even Ming has Vroomers 

can enjoy cruising in my Met 
for only a couple of more 
months.  I have only taken 
my Met out ONCE this year 
so far and went about a mile 
away from home and back.  
Again, if you know anyone 

willing to help us out with 
color copies, give me a call 
at 773-206-9607.   

             

 


